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3rd May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Sports Day 2024 
 

We are delighted to confirm the arrangements for this year’s Sports Day events.  Sports Day will consist of 

activity stations in the morning for children to enjoy in their classes followed by the races in the afternoon.  

We would like to invite parents/carers to join us for the afternoon races at 1pm.  

  

Sports Day dates are as follows: 

 

If your child is in a primary class (Red, Blue, Green, Yellow or Purple), Sports Day will be on Monday 20th 

May.  

If your child is in a senior class (Diamond, Sapphire, Amethyst, Ruby or Emerald), Sports Day will be on 

Tuesday 21st May. 

 

More information regarding the day will be out soon and I hope that it will be an exciting event for us all to 

look forward to sharing together.   

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Ryan Gillie 

PE Subject Leader 

Diamond Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 


